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Deadline Extended for State Board of Education Accepting 
Applications for Secretary of Education 

 
For Immediate Release 
Contact: Allison Keating, (802) 479-1855 
      Allison.keating@vermont.gov 
 
BARRE, Vt. – As part of the transition process, Governor-Elect Philip Scott has requested 
that the State Board of Education commence a search for Secretary of Education. The 
State Board of Education announced today that the deadline for cover letter and resume 
submissions by applicants has been extended from the original December 14, 2016 to 
January 10, 2017.  
 
Under the law (3 V.S.A. 2702), the State Board of Education recommends at least three 
qualified nominees to the Governor. The position will begin on March 1, 2017. 
 
Stephan Morse, Chairman of the State Board of Education, appointed a committee from 
the Board to commence the search, and said that he hoped to complete this search by 
the Board’s regular meeting on January 17, 2017. 
 
For questions contact Allison Keating at Allison.Keating@vermont.gov or (802) 479-
1855.  Interested parties should send cover letter and resume to:  

 
Vermont State Board of Education 

ATTN: Allison Keating 
219 North Main Street, Suite 402 

Barre, VT 05641 
 
Connect with the Vermont Agency of Education on Twitter, Facebook, and YouTube. 
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